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HOLIDAYS HOURS AT NOVA SCOTIA COURTHOUSES 
 

Wednesday, Dec. 7, 2022 
 
Counsel and members of the public are advised that courthouses across the province will 
be closed for several days during the upcoming holiday season.  
 
Court Administration and Prothonotary offices will be open regular business hours (8:30 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) Monday to Friday, except the following days in December 2022 and 
January 2023: 
 
Friday, Dec. 23, 2022 – Closing at 12 p.m. (noon) in lieu of Christmas Eve 
Monday, Dec. 26, 2022 – Closed for Boxing Day  
Tuesday, Dec. 27, 2022 – Closed in lieu of Christmas Day 
Monday, Jan. 2, 2023 – Closed in lieu of New Year’s Day 
 
Court matters will not be scheduled on the days the courthouses are closed. However, 
like other statutory holidays and weekends, should a matter arise that a judge deems to 
be an emergency, arrangements will be made for the matter to be heard.   
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Media Contact: 
 
Jennifer Stairs 
Communications Director 
Nova Scotia Judiciary 
902-221-5257 
stairsjl@courts.ns.ca  
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